OiIL. CONSERVATION COMMISSION
1000 RIO BRAZOS ROAD
AZTEG, NEW MEXICO

August 15, 1966

Mr. R, W, Warner

c/o E, A. Clements

909 N. watson

Farmington, New Mexico Re: Overproduction Notice
R. W, Warner
State #1 D 36~-24~7
Escrito=Gallup Pool

Dear Sir:

On August 9, 1966 a notice was malled to you from this
office stating the above well was over-produced by 377 barrels of
oil. This notice was in error as the well is and Las been classified

as a gas well and oil produced with a legal gas allowable is legal
oil.

We regret this error and hope it has not caused you any
inconvenience.

Very truly vours,

Emery C. Arnold
Supervisor, District 111

ECA/bt
cc: Transporter - inland Corp.
0CC, Santa Fe, N.M,



